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As a lover of and frequent paddler on Oregon’s waterways, I believe we should do 

everything we can to make our rivers safe and enjoyable for people while protecting 

other species that depend on them. Studies have shown that restricting wake surfing 

boats will do just that. I urge you to support SB 2589.  


